
 
 
 
13th December 2016       
 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB CHARGES 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Since the start of our breakfast club the cost to parents has remained constant at £3.00.  
Sadly, due to increased food and staffing costs it has now become clear that we need to 
raise the fee to cover the additional expenses.   
 
From the beginning of the Spring Term (4th January 2017) the charges for breakfast club 
will be £4.00 per child per day.  If you have two or more children within your family then the 
charge will be £3.50 per child per day. 
 
I am confident that the breakfast club will continue to provide a high quality service which 
meets parents and carers needs, whilst allowing the children the opportunity to have a 
healthy nutritious start to the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr E Masterson NLE 
Head Teacher 
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